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HistoricEnglewood.org 

        historiclegacy@gmail.com 
                     720-254-1897 
P. O. Box 11234, Englewood, Co. 80151 
 

 
Our Mission 

*Save and restore the depot making it 
into Englewood’s History Museum. 
*Preserve and share Englewood’s 
history. 

 
 

Do you have any jokes, stories or ideas 
to share? Please share them. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Membership cards 
Membership badges 

We are working on membership badges 
and cards and they will be ready in 
June. If your membership is about to 
expire, I will include a note with the 
newsletter. 

 
 

 

Englewood Historic Preservation 

Society 
Newsletter Vol.1 No.9       MAY 2013 

 

 

 

Yard sale to support the Historic 

Society 

Friday May 3 and Saturday May 4 

8 am to 4 pm 

3065 S Acoma St. in Englewood 
We need good donations to sell. 

We will provide donation receipts. 

We need people to help us man the booths. 

For more information-Beverly Cummins 303-789-1415 
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               RECENT   EVENTS 
 

    Dr. Jack Ballard gave the history talk 
on Friday April 26. He shared the history 
of Fort Logan from World War I to the 
end of World War 2 when the base was 
closed in 1946. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May 6, Monday City Council 
meeting 7:30 PM at City Hall 

several people will speak about the 
depot and the groups seeking 

control of it.  Two Englewood citizens 
will be chosen to participate in a 
committee with three outside experts. 
This group will discuss and recommend 
to Council whether the business or the 
Historic Society will be awarded the 
Depot. 
 
May 8, Wednesday Board of Directors 
study session 6-7 PM, followed by the 
Society monthly meeting 7-8:30 PM in 
the Englewood Library. Both meetings 
are open to everyone. 
 
May 11, Saturday  or May 25,  Annual 
Board Meeting-Day long workshop for 
revisions of by-laws. More details will be 
available at the monthly meeting. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

May 23, Thursday-tentative date:     
The City-selected committee will 

interview the two groups seeking 
the depot. We do not know the 

exact time yet, but if you are 
interested, we will let you know. It 

will be during day. 
 

 
 

May 31 Friday Sue Knous from 
Railroad Memories will share 

exciting and interesting railroad 

related items. Time: 3-5 PM, 
location: Englewood Public Library 

The event is free and refreshments 
will be served. 

 
Buy a train ride on the Royal Gorge train 
and support the Englewood Historic 
Preservation Society.  Check out the 
web site or call 720-254-1897 for details. 

 
 

 

Future Speakers 
 
 
June 28 Howard Noble-street railways 
 
 
 

 
Please patronize our Sponsors 
 
CAFÉ 180     
Colore Restaurant 
Access Printing     
The Outdoorsman’s Attic 
Bonnie Brae Hobby Shop 
Solid Grounds    
Ooh LaLa Events 
Royal Gorge Scenic Railway 
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The Board of Directors 
    We, the board are continuing to work 
on our bylaws. There are still a number 
of changes to make. Are you as 
members interested in helping with this 
task? 
  We want your ideas and suggestions!  
 
 Speak with any board member at a 
meeting, or send an email with your 
ideas. 
 

HistoricEnglewood.org 

        historiclegacy@gmail.com 
                     720-254-1897 
 
 
 

Our featured sponsor this month  
 

Access Printing  
Address: 3384 S Broadway, Englewood, 

CO 80113  

Phone :(303) 789-7636  

http://accessprint.biz 

Christian and Jenny 
     Access Printing is a Family-owned 

business. We are dedicated to exceeding 

your expectations of a job well done.  We 

utilize the finest state-of-the-art digital 

imaging and finishing equipment available 

today. Our ultimate goal is to provide you 

with the highest quality product in the 

shortest time possible and at a reasonable 

price. 

     We started out in 1992 in Saylorsburg, 

PA, the heart of the Pocono Mountains. We 

were "Desktop Publishers" at that time, 

doing graphic design and camera work for 

local printers. After a year in business, we 

added an Imagesetter and provided film 

from our files and the files that customers 

would bring to them. 

     In 1996, we had enough snow shoveling 

and moved the business to Fort Myers, FL, 

where we continued to serve printers with 

graphic design and film. 

    In time, we evolved into the area's first 

"Digital Printer" by adding Xerox 

equipment to our lineup. In the years since 

1996, we have added equipment using the 

philosophy that "no customer will be turned

 away". 

     In 2008, we opened regional service in 

the Denver area, offering the same quality 

products that we are known for in Fort 

Myers. In 2009, we moved to Denver. 

      Jenny and Chris are eager to meet with 

you and discuss your printing needs. 

 

The Union Station model railroad 

group needs our help! 
Due to the construction project at Union 

Station, the Platte Valley & Western is being 

forced to move out.  The project is big and 

we're looking to see if any of your members 

would be available on the below Saturdays 

to potentially lend a hand in this process.  

We only have 3 - 4 weeks to get this all 

done. 

.  We anticipate it will take 3 - 4 weeks to 

complete the task however we need to 

ensure we are careful to attempt to save as 

much as possible.   

 

We will need as many people as we can get.  

If you have friends/neighbors/etc. that are 

handy and willing to help, please let us 

know.  Everyone must be over 18 as this is 

an active construction site.  Safety 

equipment (hard soled boots, hardhats, 

gloves & eye protection) is required.  There 

will be a waiver that you will sign.  Other 

items (vests, etc.) that you may not own will 

be provided by MilanderWhite. 

Here's the current timeline for the process.  

Each day will start as early as 7am.  

Hopefully we can be done by 2p or 3p as the 

job site closes down around 3p on 

Saturdays... 

April 20th - Finalize the project plan & 

determine who is working which Saturdays.   
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April 27th - Front Yard & Mountain Sub - 

remove tortoise switch motors, turnouts & 

electronics.  Also attempt to save the 

packing plant & stock yard complex in one 

piece.  Also remove the items under the 

layout & any other switches/ 

motors/electronics elsewhere on the layout. 

May 4th -Granite/Gunlock Sub - Attempt to 

save Gunlock area, Granite area & the NG 

trestle. 

May 11th - Arapahoe/Helix/FlatIrons -

Attempt to save these areas. 

Thanks,  

Chris Rand President, Platte Valley & 

Western Model Railroad Club 

If you have any members willing to help, 

please have them email me directly - 

chris.rand@pvwrr.org.  I can give them 

additional details. 

 

Please consider how you and or your 

friends can help rescue this historic 

railroad! 

 

Our Board of Directors 
Jim Jordan, President 303-269-9768 
Ida May Nichol, Outreach 303-789-9102 
Christine Dietrich, At Large 
Doug Cohn, Membership, Newsletter 
Editor 303-762-8873 
Matt Crabtree, Treasurer 720-841-5384 
Dave Paschal, Vice President, Historian 
720-373-9812 
Lindsey Runyan, Special Operations, 
School Liaison 
Jeff Barker, comptroller 
Sharlene Barker, secretary, event 
planner 303-378-5540

 

 
 
 
 
Englewood Historic Preservation Society 
PO box 11234 
Englewood, Co., 80151 
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